(ADVOCATES AND SOLICITORS)

Suite A3, Bensima House National Boundary Commission,
Off Aguiyi Ironsi Street, Maitama, Abuja.
Tel: 09-4130599, GSM: 0803 7022 862

The Hon. Minister e 17" March, 2016.
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, '
Federal Secretariat,

Abuja. -
Dear Sir,

RE: UNEQUIVOCAL STATEMENTS BY PARENTS OF THE CHIBOK GIRLS SCHOOLING
IN AMERICA UNDER THE EDUCATION MUST CONTINUE INITIATIVE (EMCI} ON
THEIR GUARDIANSHIP

We are solicitors to the parent/guardians of the Chibok girls currently schooling in
America under the EMCI and have their firm instructions to forward copies of their
attached letters whose original copies had been forwarded to you previously.

It is our clients’ instructionc that for the purpose of emphasis and clarity your
attention should once again be drawn to the content of their letter under reference
wherein they expressed their confidence and trust in the guardianship of Emmanuel
Ogebe and Paul Gadzama through whose humanitarian efforts, compassion and
concern they girls were sponsored to the US in the first place.

It is our client's further instructions that on no account should their childrer be
handed over to any American family or institution or any persons whatsoever other
than the said Mr. Ogebe and Mr. Gadzama. The mentoring of their daughters to
ensure they do not rhoraliy_ derail or lose their cultural values which is a key
component of their program for which EMCl is responsible.

Our clients note with dismay the undue politicization of these laudable anc
humble humanitarian efforts by patriots who came to their aid at the time of crisjs
more especially when the government of Nigeria failed, refused and neglected to
assist their daughters.

Our clients note also that the embassy of Nigeria was particularly harsh towards the
Chibok parents and spent millions of dollars maligning them during the
government's image laundry effort to counter their legitimate campaign for the
rescue of their daughters.




